
HIGH-SPEED RAIL 
OPEN HOUSE 

Local Business Community 
Encouraged to Participate 

• Curious about the California High 
Speed Rail Project? 

• Want to know the possible routes 
of the High Speed Rail through the 
Antelope Valley? 

• Have questions about the local 
effects the “bullet train” will have? 

In an effort to help residents stay informed 

about the State’s high-speed rail project, the 

City of Lancaster has invited the California 

High-Speed Rail Authority (HSRA) to hold an 

open house in Lancaster on January 25. Local 

business owners and stakeholders are 

encouraged to attend this event – where they 

will have the opportunity to: view HSRA’s 

proposed routes through the Antelope Valley; 

ask questions; and learn more about the 

details of this project.  

 

 Images: High-Speed Rail Authority 

January 25, 3 – 6 p.m. 
44933 Fern Avenue, Lancaster, CA 

Please Note: This event will be hosted in a free-flowing “open house” style – allowing residents 

to arrive and leave as their schedule permits. The event is open to all members of the public.  

 For information regarding this meeting, visit 
www.cityoflancasterca.org/high-speed-rail or call 661-723-6100  
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